
 

Bankhead National Forest Liaison Panel 

Meeting Summary 

Herbicide Workshop 

August 10, 2013 

 

An herbicide workshop was held on August 10, 2013 at the Moreland Community Center.  

Approximately 20 individuals attended the workshop.  The purpose was to learn about 

silvicultural uses of herbicides and discuss options for herbicide use on Bankhead, specifically 

for restoration of shortleaf pine woodlands and oak woodlands. 

 

Copies of presentations are available by contacting Allison Cochran at the Bankhead National 

Forest, 205-489-5111 or jacochran@fs.fed.us 

 

The agenda is included below. 

 

 

Bankhead National Forest 

Herbicide Workshop 

Agenda 

Moreland Community Center & VFD 

August 10, 2013 
 

 

 

9:00 Welcome       Elrand Denson,  

District Ranger,  

USFS, Bankhead 

 

 

9:10  Current use of herbicide on the National    Eugene Brooks, 

  Forests in Alabama      Forest Silviculturist, 

          USFS, NFs in AL 

 

 

 

9:20  Why Herbicides? AND Chemical Site Preparation Dr. Andy Ezell, 

          Department Chair, Forestry  

          Mississippi State University 

   

   

10:05  Break 

 

 

10:10  Woodland Restoration/Native Ground Cover  Mark Hainds 

          Longleaf Alliance 



 

 

11:00  Fate of Herbicides AND Safety & Toxicology  Dr. Andy Ezell 

 

 

11:45   Question & Answer Session     All   

 

 

 

12:00  Field Trip       All  

Wilburn Ford – Woodland Restoration Demonstration 

And Shortleaf Pine Regeneration 

 

 

1:00  Conclude 

    

 
              *This workshop qualifies for 3 Category 1 CFE’s for Registered Foresters and 4 Professional Logging Manager Points 
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